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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     Contact: Joe Furman, 828-264-3082 

WATAUGA ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION TO HOLD 
APRIL MEETING IN BEECH MOUNTAIN 

Watauga EDC will hear updates on broadband and cellular infrastructure; elect officers for coming year 
 

BOONE, NC - The Watauga County Economic Development Commission will hold its next 
meeting Thursday, April 18, 2024, from 1pm-2:30pm at Buckeye Recreation Center, located at 1330 Pine 
Ridge Road in Beech Mountain. The meeting is open to the public. 
  
In addition to hearing updates on ongoing projects in Beech Mountain, the meeting will include a presentation 
on cellular technology in the area along with the impacts of broadband expansion. 
  
The Watauga EDC will also hear updates regarding ongoing projects, including next steps for the continued 
deployment of the Watauga County Childcare Study, which was released earlier this week. The board will also 
elect its officers for the coming year. 
   
We strive to host inclusive, accessible events that enable all individuals, including individuals with disabilities, 
to engage fully. To request an accommodation, please contact Joe Furman by email 
at joe@boonechamber.com or by phone at 828-264-3082. 
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